
November 2019 

Important INFO! 

Toddler Town will be CLOSED  
on November 11th and 
November 28th & 29th 

 You must sign in/out 

your child daily at the 
front counter. 

It is a DC FS Mandate 
    C hild Find Screeners will  

reschedule due to the C PS STRIKE  

MORE INFO! 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th 
of every month  

Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 

update cubbies 

 

REMINDER !!!!!  

Parent/Teacher 

conferences are this 

month. See your child’s 

teacher for more details 

Hello all and happy November, Please accept 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site friend request 

 where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development. 

  

Parents you can order your LIFETOUCH 

photos online with your child’s PICTUR ID 

code. 
 

We will have parent/teacher conferences this 

month. Sign up with your child’s teacher 

 

Toddler Town will be closed on  November 

11th, 28th & 29th  
 

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for 

info for Friendsgiving  PARTY 
 

 Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 

payments on 1st & 15th of every month  

TIPS! 
 
• Don’t forget to change the date 

each month! 
• To change a picture, but keep 

the formatting – Right Click the 
photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 
photo you want and it will 
replace the existing photo.  

• To resize ANY image, grab it by 
the corner to maintain its 
proportions. Grabbing and 
pulling by the side will distort 
it.  

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 
use the color codes on the LEFT 
to keep the colors consistent! 
• Choose “More Colors,” 

then “Custom Colors” and 
enter the numbers in the 
corresponding hue 

• To alter elements that you can’t 
click: go to VIEW and choose 
“Slide Master.”  

COLOR CODES 
 
PURPLE: 
R = 111 
G = 64 
B = 153 
 
BLUE: 
R = 0 
G = 186 
B = 218 
 
ORANGE: 
R = 244 
G = 144 
B = 35 
 
LIGHT GREEN: 
R = 202 
G = 219 
B = 52 
 
DARK GREEN: 
R = 98 
G = 187 
B = 71 
 
PINK: 
R = 231 
G = 45 
B = 146 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



We had a great month of learning in October! Our students learned about fall, shapes, 
pumpkins and El Dia De LosMortos. We had some wonderful projects along with these 
awesome themes like our leaf rub. Also our Fall Fest Party was a smash! Thank you for 
all those families that volunteered their time and treats. The Koalas Class cannot wait to 
see what next month has instore for them. November is going to be filled with so many 
new themes and lesson plans! We will be discovering Native Americans, science, new 

sight words and the meaning of being thankful. We will also be hosting a Friendsgiving 
party to celebrate friendship. Parents: I will be holding a parent-teacher conference in 

the middle of the month. We will be discussing your child’s progress and what we will 
be doing in the future. Please be on the lookout for a conference sign-up sheet. 

  

                                                  

                 Happy Thanksgiving everyone!  The holidays are almost upon us!  To recap 
the month of October, we discussed the topics of dinosaurs, emotions and celebrated our 

fall festival by having a party and a costume parade.  The children also decorated their own 
pumpkins which were on display in the classroom.  We also had our pictures taken and the 

pictures can be ordered online with LIFETOUCH with your child’s PICTURE ID #. We 
reviewed our numbers eight and nine.  For the month of November, we will discuss family, 

the color green, health and being thankful.  We will also review our numbers 10 and 1-
10.  We will enjoy pine cones and leaves in the media table for sensory play.  It should be a 

great  month! Please see me to sign up for parent/teacher conferences  
                      

 

To recap the month of October, the children learned many fun facts and projects 
pertaining to fall. They made projects such as ghosts, spiders and pumpkins. The 

children also kept busy as they did their usual review of academics. We focused on 
specifics letters, numbers and writing and spelling their names. Lastly, we ended the 

month with a fun Fall Fest in which the children came dressed up in costumes. For the 
month of November, we will continue our usual review of academics. In addition, the 

children will learn the history behind Thanksgiving and create some fun projects in 
honor of the holiday. Furthermore, please check your child’ s cubbies daily for any 

notices. Lastly, don’ t forget to mark your calendars and look for alternate childcare as 
we will be closed November 11th, November 28th and 29th! Thank you. Again, if you 

have any questions feel free to contact me @ 773 622-9433 Ext. 25 or email me .  



 

 Goodbye October! To recap the month of October, we reviewed letters, numbers shapes and the 
season of fall. Children had the opportunity to talk about leaves changings colors and different 

activities we can do in fall. The children went on nature walks and we had discussions about what 
we saw and the changes in the environment.  Also, we had fun activities such as creating a hand 
tree and decorating our very own pumpkins.  Children reviewed geometric figures and were able 
to create different objects while increasing fine motor skills. In the month of November, we will 

continue reviewing letters, numbers and shapes. We will also be working on our names, for 
children that already know how to write their first name, they will be moving on to their last 

names. Our topic will be giving Thanks; we will explain what it means to be thankful and how 
this is important.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext 24. 

 

Family gatherings are getting closer as we are entering the month of November. Parents I’m so 
happy to see the changes in our students throughout the beginning of this school year yet more 
changes will be coming with myself leaving and having the children with another familiar face. 

Ms. Paz as I mentioned in the October newsletter will be in the classroom with Ms. Irene so 
they will be the ones to go to in case some have forgotten. I would love for all parents to please 

speak with Ms. Paz or Ms. Irene about what they will be doing for the end of November and 
for the month of December.  I will be on maternity leave starting November 15th, 2019 until 

further notice. But I would like to say our butterfly students have been doing great with 
recognizing more of their names, recognizing more letters and more numbers.  Please make 

time to see me for Parent/teacher conferences before November 15th. If anyone has any 
questions or concerns while I’m out my personal email is sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com.  

Goodbye October & hello November! October was a great month for the 

Toucans as we had the chance to decorate pumpkins and watch the leaves 

change different colors. We did not just see the leaves change colors, but 

we also saw how our neighbors decorated their front of their houses with 

pumpkins and other fun decorations. In the month of November, we will 

be doing a potluck with the children for thanksgiving. The children will 

continue to learn their colors and numbers with fun games and activities. 

Don’t forget we will have report cards for the children and we will also 

have parent conferences by November 11th . Please see one of us to sign 

up for a day and time that works for your schedule. THANKS  

mailto:sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com


773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60639 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday 

November 11th and Thursday and Friday 

November 28th & 29th.  
Child Find Screeners will reschedule screening 

dates due to the CPS strike 

Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a 

DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois. 

Pictures can be ordered online with 

LIFETOUCH using your child’s PICTURE ID #  

         Some Stuff We Did 


